
1 

 

Volume 5, Issue 32 

30th June 2023 

L A N S D O W N E  S C H O O L  

4 9  C O M B E R M E R E  R O A D   

L O N D O N   

S W 9  9 Q D   

0 2 0  7 7 3 7  3 7 1 3   

Lansdowne School 

Newsletter 

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

This week we feature the Mamma Mia trip which was 
thoroughly enjoyed by the staff and students, so 
much so that they arrived back at school singing 
Abba songs! There was also an exciting excursion to 
Chatham for 13TF who became Ninja Warriors! Our 
Forest School lead, Mr Hilton, took all the students 
who work with him to Go Ape! They arrived back at 
school quite exhausted after quite a work out. 

Mr Juckes 

Class of the Week 
Congratulations! 

10VG 

Post 19 Transition Fair 
Please remember our Post 19 Transition Event is on 5th July from 10.05am-
12.15pm in the Hall here at Lansdowne School. This is a great opportunity for 
parent/carers and students from Year 10, 11, 12 and 13 to gain valuable 
information for their futures. Colleges, employers and various helpful 
organisations will be there to answer any questions you might have.  

Lansdowne Ninja Warrior visit  
The 13TF students took on the Ninja Warrior course in Chatham on Friday 23 
June as part of their end of year PE reward trip. The students had a great time 
climbing, swinging, hanging, jumping, crawling and rolling over the various 
obstacles that was on offer on this fun day out.  Kaylon was crowned champion 
as he was the only student to successfully complete all the obstacles in the 
adult/advanced section.  In addition, a big thanks Maryna and Leo who 
supported Mr Lee on the outing.  It has been an absolute pleasure to teach PE 
to this amazing group of students over the past 7 years. Make sure that physical 
exercise or sport remains a big part of your weekly routine once you leave 
school. We wish you all the best for your future sporting 
endeavours.                                                         Mr Lee 
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Tuesdays 

Football 

ICT 

Drama 

Anime 

Forest School trip to Go Ape! 
On Tuesday all of this term's Forest 
School students were invited to 'Go 
Ape' in Battersea Park! 
 
We were all very brave and pushed 
ourselves to our limits - climbing and 
balancing high up in the trees.  We 
were securely strapped in at all times 
but it was still a little bit scary! 
 
We couldn't take cameras up onto the 
course unfortunately, but we were able to 
take a few photos when we got back 
down to the ground… 

Mr Hilton 

Thursdays 

Art 

Bikes 

Table Tennis 

Dodgeball 

Yoga & Movement 

After School Clubs 

3.30-4.15pm 

Here we go again! 
12CR and the Drama Club, 
accompanied by Ms T, Ms 
Ravazzolo, Nertila, Marlene and 
Mr Lee embarked on an 
unforgettable journey to London's 
West End to see the spectacular 
Abba-inspired musical, Mamma 
Mia!  The students were thrilled 
and immersed themselves completely in the experience - and 

would like to return next year to watch another one. 
 
As the show reached its grand finale, the entire audience was encouraged to 
rise and sing along. Of course, our students enthusiastically leaped to their 

feet, transforming into true dancing queens and kings 
as they belted out iconic ABBA tunes! 

 
Ms Ravazzolo and Ms T 


